
Please oppose this bill.  
 
Our youngest daughter had a well documented adverse reaction to her first dTap vaccination in 
September, 2011 that resulted in years worth of periodic fevers reaching a maximum of 108.4 
degrees Fahrenheit for every 3-5 weeks of her life up until she was placed on a homeopathic 
vaccine detox protocol. Within the protocol, we spent thousands of dollars in network and out of 
network for allergy testing only to find out that she had high levels of heavy metal toxicity and 
allergies to nearly all the adjuvants within the vaccine. We aren't anti vaccine, we are immune 
boosting parents.  This injury has had serious consequences for our family. 
 
Please oppose this bill and protect our rights as parents to create wellness within the sickest 
generation on record in the United States. 
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